
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

11. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 • Letter from Marie Neill. 
 • Email from the Chairperson, Northwood Residents Inc, regarding the predator proof fence at 

Northwood. 
 • Email regarding predator proof fence at Northwood. 
 • Email regarding the practice of spraying. 
 • Letter regarding the possibility of bus services for Hussey’s Road 
 • Email from Brian Boddy regarding the Blighs Road Kerb and Channel Renewal Project. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


